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February 13, 2014

Representative Steve Thompson

State Capitol Room 500

Juneau, AK 99801

(also sent via e-mail Representative.Steve.Thompson@akleg.gov)

Representative Thompson,
Re: HB302

The Alaska Board of Public Accountancy would like to submit this letter in support of
HB302. The Board has discussed the need to repeal, clean up and add some new language
under AS 08.04 at our meetings and specifically listed the items addressed in HB302 in the
Boards FY13 annual report. The Board recently reviewed and discussed the draft bill at
our meeting February 3-4, 2014 and supports this bill moving forward.

The Board has advised other professional groups about the proposed changes and did not
receive any feedback that would indicate that there is concern over the proposed
changes/additions.

The Board has designated Board member Karen Brewer-Tarver, CPA in juneau who will be
available as necessary to answer questions or testify.

Respectfully,

e\ —

jeffrey L. Johnson, CPA
Chair
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February 13, 2014

Representative Mike Hawker
State Capitol Room 502
Juneau, AK 99801

(also sent via e-mail Representative.Mike.Hawker@akleg.gov)

Representative Hawker,
Re: HB302

The Alaska Board of Public Accountancy would like to submit this letter in support of
HB302. The Board has discussed the need to repeal, clean up and add some new language
under AS 08.04 at our meetings and specifically listed the items addressed in HB302 in the
Boards FY13 annual report. The Board recently reviewed and discussed the draft bill at
our meeting February 3-4, 2014 and supports this bill moving forward.

The Board has advised other professional groups about the proposed changes and did not
receive any feedback that would indicate that there is concern over the proposed
changes/additions.

The Board has designated Board member Karen Brewer-Tarver, CPA in Juneau who will be
available as necessary to answer questions or testify.

Respectfully,

N L

Jeffrey L. Johnson, CPA
Chair



